
August 4, 1999
Ben Henson, Executive Director
Appraisal Subcommittee
2000 K Street, NW, Suite 310
!ashington, DC 20006

Dear Mr. Henson:

Thank you for your letter dated July 29, 1999. 1 apologize for not responding to your
previous request for information regarding a complaint against a Connecticut real estate
appraiser, Case number [DELETION].

I have requested an update on the status of this complaint filed by Ms. [DELETION]. A
copy of the complaint has been forwarded to a member of the Connecticut Real Estate
Appraisal Commission. This member will be reviewing the case material and will be
presenting the findings of the review at the next Connecticut Appraisal Commission
meeting scheduled for August 12, 1999. A determination will be made whether to
proceed with formal action against the appraiser in question or to dismiss the case if no
violation of appraisal law or standards can be confirmed,

I will notify you after the meeting on August 12, 1999 of the course of action the
Connecticut Real Estate Appraisal Commission will be taking,

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you for your patience regarding this matter.


